Rachel Tibbetts

From: Bob Neville

Sent: 18 May 2020 09:08

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Subject: Caravan Park application near Colegrave Seeds applicaton reference:
20/01073/F

From: Nicholas Durbridge NN
Sent: 17 May 2020 19:10

To: Bob Neville <Bob.Neville@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Subject: Subject: Caravan Park application near Colegrave Seeds applicaton reference: 20/01073/F

Dear Mr Neville,

| have been given your name as the appropriate person to write to in order to object to the above
planning apllication. If this is incorrect | would be grateful if you could pass my objection on to
whoever is the appropriate planning officer.

| would like to object to the application on the following grounds:

1. The proposed use is inappropriate to the rural nature of the site. It will be a standalone
development surrounded by open land and as such not in keeping with the surrounding area. It
will lead to the increased urbanisation of the area between Adderbury and Milton.

2. The proposed development of this site a little way along the Milton Road will continue a
tendancy towards ribbon development along the road which has already taken place over the last
two years with the development of new housing estates at both the Adderbury and Bloxham ends
of the Milton Road. Ribbon development should be discouraged by Cherwell Council.

3. The existence of a caravan park will further increase traffic on the Milton Road. Traffic has
increased in recent years and already the Milton Road is used as a speed track by some
motorists. It is only a matter of time before there is a serious accident on the Milton Road and
increasing the number of vehicles turning onto the road will increase the risk of accidents.

For the above reasons | hope that Cherwell District Council will reject thuis planning application.
Yours sincerely

Nicholas Durbridge
The Manor House
Milton
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This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.



Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it

cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



